
The Holy Family of Nazareth
Gratitude
Fr. Bernardine would like to appreciate all the parishioners for the 
warm welcome and support he has received so far. Thanks to those 
who help to prepare the liturgy and to all our Altar Servers. Thanks 
to the Eucharistic Ministers whose sacrifices are immeasurable, 
especially in taking Holy Communion to the sick of our parish. 
Gratitude to the Readers and those who help with the music and 
animation at liturgies. Gratitude to those who help manage our 
finances, to those who mange the hall and bookshop. Gratitude to 
the numerous others who work behind the scenes and sometimes 
go unnoticed and unrecognised.

Parish Finance Council
We are initiating the process of forming a finance council that would 
assist the priest in his duties of managing the finances of the parish. 
Individuals who wish to volunteer their services in that regard should 
please contact Fr. Bernardine. Suggestions are also welcome.

World Day of Peace
Next Sunday is the Day of Prayer for Peace.
Next weekend there will be a second collection to support the work 
of the Justice & Peace Commission. Members of the Gift Aid 
scheme are asked to use a ‘Special Collection’ envelope.

Christmas Collection & Flower Collection
Thank you to all those who donated to the Christmas Collection and 
Flower Collection last week. May God Bless you abundantly.

The Holy Family of Nazareth
Funeral of Mrs Elizabeth Tonner
The funeral of the late Mrs Elizabeth Tonner will be on Monday at 
9:30am. The body will brought in to the church on Sunday at 6pm. 
Please kindly pray for the happy repose of her soul and the 
consolation of the family.

Crib Appeal
St Margaret’s Children and Family Care Society would like to thank 
everyone for the continued support they receive. The donations they 
received form the Crib Appeal each year helps them to support 
adoptive families and to recruit and train new adopters for children 
in need of forever families.

Recently Dead: Elizabeth Tonner,
Anniversary: Gerald McMorrow, Hugh Connor, Annie Kane, Mary 

Theresa Millsip, 
Christmas Remembrance: Harry & Mary Scanlan, Nicola Cairns, 

Anna & Bernie Cullen, Theresa McIntyre, Mary Aiton, Paul 
McAllister, Mary Fearon, The Curran Family, Woods Family, 

Gallagher Family, Boyle Family, Coyle Family, O’Kane Family, 
McCool Family,Tracey Family, Mary, Bobby and Gerald Mitchell, 

James McKenna, The Langton Family, Corrigan Family and 
McKinney Family.

Attendance: 268, Last Week’s Collection: £653
Thank you to the parish for their generosity

Readers Eucharistic Ministers

Saturday 4th 
Jan.

J Burns A M Lynn, M Duff, M Connor

Sunday 5th 
Jan.

W Doran J Mullen, P Mackle, L Duff



Response to the Psalm: Blessed are all who fear the 
Lord, and walk in his ways.

Weekly Schedule Time Intention

Sunday 29th Dec. 10:00am Annie Kane

Monday 30th Dec. 8:30am
9:30am

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament
Elizabeth Tonner

Tues 31st Dec. 8:30am
9:00am
9:30am
7:00pm

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament
Holy Rosary

Christmas Remembrances
Thanksgiving

Wed 1st Jan.
Mary The Holy Mother 

of God

12 Noon For World Peace

Thurs 2nd Jann.
St Basil and St 

Gregory Nazianzen

8:30am
9:00am
9:30am

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament
Holy Rosary and Benediction

Hugh Connor

Friday 3rd Jan. 8:30am
9:30am

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament
Mary Theresa Millsip and Gerald McMorrow

Saturday 4th Jan. 4:00pm
4:30pm

Holy Rosary
Private Intentions
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